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Dear NJROTC Cadets and Parents, 
 I appreciate your continued support of PCTVS’ NJROTC program.  Your interest in our 
program makes all the difference.  We have some of the brightest PCTVS students in our program 
and we hold our students to a very high standard.  That includes the use of social media as a means 
of communication.  Because of the dangers of misused social media, I want to remind each cadet of 
NJROTC policies pertaining to social media use.  
 While I know that it is impossible to control social media, everyone in the NJROTC unit 
must understand that improper use of social media will not be tolerated and will be reported to the 
proper authorities.  Additionally; bullying, sexting, or any other form of unwanted texts, emails, or 
social communication of any kind will result in dismissal from the NJROTC program and may 
result in further disciplinary actions from the Passaic County Technical Institute discipline office. 
 The Navy core values of Honor, Courage, and Commitment mandate that we be accountable 
to ourselves and our fellow cadets for conduct unbecoming of Navy and NJROTC standards.  We 
must aim to treat each other with dignity and respect.  Unwanted and/or inappropriate social media 
communication undermines the Navy core values and that level of respect.  Cadets will be required 
to undergo training on the use of social media.  This training will be part of the NJROTC 
curriculum at every grade level and will be given twice a year.  Results of the training will be 
maintained as a part of each cadet record. 
 
Thank you for being a part of the PCTVS and the Navy family.  Our family bond is built on mutual 
respect which include self-respect and our respect for others.  Let’s show that respect inside and 
outside of the classroom. 

I, the parent/guardian of Cadet ________________________ have read and understand PCTVS’ 
policy on inappropriate and unwanted social media communication. 
 
    Signature___________________________________ 
 
 I, Cadet ____________________________ have read and understand PCTVS’ policy on 
inappropriate and unwanted social media communication. 
 

Signature___________________________________ 


